
Date: Thu, 10 Apr 2003 16:08:42 -0700
From: Carmen Silva <carmen@albriciasbysilva.com>
To: limnes@chebucto.ca
Subject: permission to use information on lakes

Hello: 

We are producing a newsletter regarding the Salton Sea and are 
interested
in using information on your website
http://lakes.chebucto.org/saline1.html

We are particularly interested in two tables, one on volumes of water in
global water compartments and the other on salinity and morphometric
features of North American lakes. 

So please respond as to:

1.  If we can use the information, and

2.  If you do allow us to use the information on the tables, how would
like the reference line to read? 

If you could respond by today or tomorrow, that would be most 
appreciated. 

Thank you so much for your attention to this matter. 

Respectfully,

Carmen Silva
for the Salton Sea Authority
Phone:  (619) 660-2079
Fax:      (619) 670-3413
Cell       (760) 427-6934
carmen@albriciasbysilva.com


